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Report:  Kathi D., the former Web Coordinator, and I will meet soon
regarding moving the website to a Content Management System website so
that future Web Coordinators will be able to edit the website easier. There
is currently a glitch where the host removed the “Edit” button for security
reasons, and this button will not be replaced until January. Kathi, with her
vast computer knowledge, is able to code any changes needed to the
website, so I will forward to her anything I cannot do. At the 2025 Spring
Assembly/Convention, members submitted comments on improving the
website by adding graphics, colors pictures, down arrow selections and to
streamline emailed information. If you have any further feedback, please
email me at web@nynafg.com. Thank you.
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